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Amendments to bill type 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer 

We at Maersk always strive towards making your experience with us a better one. 

Effective 15th November 2022, we plan to apply ‘Electronic Cargo release service-Export’ fee of 

30 USD for amendment involving change of bill type from Negotiable to Seaway. This is 

applicable only after the Original Bill of Lading has been issued.    

 

For smooth clearance of your shipment at destination, we encourage you to use ‘Electronic cargo 

release (Telex Release) feature available on our website. For detailed guide, please refer here 

We thank you in advance for your continued support, and if you have any questions, please 

reach out to your Maersk Customer Service Team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Maersk 

 

 

https://www.maersk.com/support/faqs/release-cargo-to-consignee-online

